---- Forwarded by Terese Torres/FM/CLB on 06/04/2013 04:07 PM -----

From: "S. MoosatBear" < moosatbear@yahoo.com>

To: "Erik.Sund@longbeach.gov" < Erik.Sund@longbeach.gov", "lbbiz@longbeach.gov"

<lbiz@longbeach.gov>, 06/04/2013 04:04 PM Forbidden City licence

Dear Mr. Sund.

Date:

Subject:

I am writing you about the entertainment licence for Forbidden City. Today you and your colleagues will decide to help out local employees or not. If they are granted this licence, they will have new customers and more opportunities to showcase what Long Beach has to offer: good food, good entertainment and a welcoming environment. This is a good group of people who deserve the chance to make the best out of their company and the community they work in. I hope you take my opinions into consideration. Thank you,

B. Moosa